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April 29, 2025 
 
Important Pickleball Club Update: 
 
Update on Court Resurfacing: There has been a change in the schedule for the resurfacing of our 
courts. The contractor has the manpower to knock out the job for all eight courts over the span of 
six days rather than drawing out the resurfacing over a two-week period. Therefore, all eight 
pickleball courts will be unavailable from Thursday morning, May 1st through the end of the 
day on Tuesday, May 6th. All eight courts will be available for play starting Wednesday morning, 
May 7th. We apologize for the late notice as well as the inconvenience of not having any courts 
available for six days, but the Board felt this was the best approach. 
 


